CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 09, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06228-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:18 AM

To: 'JOHN MALLIA'

Subject: RE: FPL rate increase in base rates

Dear Mr. Mallia,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: JOHN MALLIA [mailto:jmallia309@msn.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 6:22 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate increase in base rates

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

John W. Mallia
5092 Peppermill Ct
Sarasota, Fl. 34241

Docket number 160021-E1

I object to the proposed FPL rate increase of $1,34 billion
I see no need to the increase as your own filing with PSC,
FPL is on target to make $1.6 billion in profit in 2017
without the increase.

John W. Mallia


FPSC Commission Clerk
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